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Public Notice 

 
Construction improvements to the Town of Barnstable’s sewer system at five Town-owned sewer pump 

stations are currently ongoing and are being financed by the Massachusetts Clean Water State Revolving 

Fund (CWSRF #6675).  

 

The CWSRF program is administered by the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 

(MassDEP) with joint funding from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA) and the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts. This project consists of improvements to the Independence Drive Pump 

Station, Marston’s Avenue Pump Station, Route 6A Pump Station, Sea Street Pump Station, and Old 

Colony Road Pump Station. The work includes demolition and replacement of sewage pumps, piping, 

electrical controls, installation of standby generators, installation of flood protection barriers, 

instrumentation and controls, concrete cleaning, repair and coatings, and painting. 

 

This rehabilitation work will provide necessary upgrades/improvements to key process, mechanical, 

instrumentation and controls, and electrical systems needed to maintain continuous sewer service at each 

pump station. In addition, the improvements at the Route 6A Pump Station and Old Colony Pump Station 

include a flood-proof electrical enclosure and flood protection barriers, respectively, to mitigate the impacts 

of climate change and projected sea level rise on the Town’s sewer collection system. The proposed 

upgrades are specifically designed to help reduce maintenance required to keep the pump stations 

operational and improve operational performance at these pump stations.  

 

CWSRF programs operate around the country to provide states and communities the resources necessary to 

maintain and improve infrastructure that protects our valuable water resources nationwide. 

 

If you have any questions or wish to receive project updates, please contact Kelly Collopy, 

Communications Manager, at the Department of Public Works at 508-790-6400 or 

Kelly.Collopy@town.barnstable.ma.us  

mailto:Kelly.Collopy@town.barnstable.ma.us

